
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

The Middlesex County Family Courthouse located at 120 New Street 

in New Brunswick, NJ will be closed on Monday, December 23 rd

through Friday, January 10th for needed repairs. Emergent matters will 

be handled at the Middlesex County Courthouse, located at 56 

Paterson Street, New Brunswick, NJ. Any applications for Temporary 

Restraining Orders (TROs) can be made at local municipal courts or 

police departments. For further instructions, please contact the 

court at 732-645-4300. 

Hon. Michael A. Toto, AJSC, Middlesex Vicinage 

Dated:  December 19, 2024


